
 
 
 

NEW VENDORS 
2023 Arizona Tax Rates & Application Forms  

(subject to change / please verify prior to show start) 
 

  
 
Phoenix, Arizona Sales Tax Rate    (as of July 12, 2023) 
Combined Sales Tax Rate    8.05% 
 
 
For additional City of Scottsdale Sales tax information, please call 480-312-2400 or 
visit: http://www.scottsdaleaz.gov/taxes 
 
 
 
Contact for State / TPT Questions: 
Contact:  License & Compliance   Phone (602) 255-3381/Toll-Free (800) 352-4090 
email:  licensecompliance@azdor.gov 
 
New companies that have never had a TPT license need to fill out this form online:  
https://azdor.gov/transaction-privilege-tax/tpt-license/updating-tpt-account 
 
More info:   
https://azdor.gov/transaction-privilege-tax/tpt-license/applying-tpt-license 
 
 
 
Deborah Bradley 
License Inspector  
City of Scottsdale Business Regulations 
Phone (480)312-2628 
Fax (480)312-4802 
Email: DBradley@Scottsdaleaz.gov 

http://www.scottsdaleaz.gov/taxes
file:///C:/Users/Ruth/Documents/Web%20Sites/Rusty%20Barn%202017/Phoenix/licensecompliance@azdor.gov
https://azdor.gov/transaction-privilege-tax/tpt-license/updating-tpt-account
https://azdor.gov/transaction-privilege-tax/tpt-license/applying-tpt-license
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Good Afternoon, 
  
If you are a vendor that will be doing retail sales, out of state vendor taking orders or conducting any 
other activity that is generating a sales tax liability, then you will need to obtain your sales tax 

license PRIOR to the event. (Please note that the license fee is non-refundable) 

The license should be on display at your booth. 
  

The transition to a centralized licensing and reporting for Transaction Privilege 
taxes began on 1/1/17.  If you are a vendor that will be doing retail sales at the 
event and generating a sales tax liability then you will need to make sure that 
you have an Arizona Department of Revenue (ADOR) Transaction Privilege Tax 
License and that it shows the Region Code of Scottsdale (SC) at the bottom. 

  
If you currently have an ADOR license and only need to add the Region code (City where event is being 
held):https://azdor.gov/transaction-privilege-tax/tpt-license/updating-tpt-account 
  
If you need to apply for the ADOR license: https://azdor.gov/transaction-privilege-tax/tpt-
license/applying-tpt-license 
  

In order for me to verify that you are licensed correctly, please email the ADOR Transaction 
Privilege Tax License number (It should show the Region Code of SC – Scottsdale) to me asap. 
  
For those businesses that are displaying only and not generating a tax liability, please take a moment to 
send me an email.  Include in that email your business name and nature of business that you will be 
conducting while at the QUILT, CRAFT & SEWING FESTIVAL @ WEST WORLD  . This will allow me to note 
your business on the vendor list and cease looking for a license from you. 
  
The combined tax rate is 8.05%. 
  
Email or call with questions. 
  
For additional City of Scottsdale Sales tax information, please call 480-312-2400 or visit: 
http://www.scottsdaleaz.gov/taxes 
 
Thanks, 
Deborah Bradley 
License Inspector  
City of Scottsdale Business Regulations 
Phone (480)312-2628 
Fax (480)312-4802 
Email: DBradley@Scottsdaleaz.gov 
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